
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20460 

OFFICE OF 
ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION FEB 1 6 2012 

Marie Brill, Senior Policy Analyst 
ActionAid USA 
1420 K Street, NW 
Suite 900 
Washington, DC 20005 

RE: Request for Correction (RFC #12001) - Analyses associated with the impact of 
biofuels 

Dear Ms. Brill: 

1 would like to provide you with a status update regarding the EPA response to the October 13, 
20 \ \ Information Quality Guidelines Request for Correction (RFC # I2001) submitted by the 
Competitive Enterprise Institute and ActionAid USA. EPA managers and staff conducted a 
thorough review ofyour information quality concerns. The Agency is currently conducting an 
internal review of the draft response. l anticipate that a final response will be sent to you within 
90 business days. 

Thank you for your interest in environmental information quality. 

Sincerely, 

Monica Jones 
Acting Director, Quality Staff 

cc: Malcolm D. Jackson, Assistant Administrator and Chief Information Officer, 

Office of Environmental Information 

Sam Kazman, General Counsel, Competitive Enterprise Institute 
Hans Bader, Senior Attorney, Competitive Enterprise Institute 
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